Dear Mount Sinai Community

The link below will access the Mount Sinai Bulletin Board. It is a community based service which is
privately funded and not affiliated with the Mount Sinai School District. This free service provides you
with the ability to sign up for different email lists. You will find lists from our local politicians, our PTO,
Boosters and Friends of the Arts and so on. Itis inits infancy and growing fast! All you have to do is
register on the front page of the site. An email will be sent to your email address, which you need to
click on to be verified. That’sit! You will then be able to log in and select the email list you wish to
receive. You can opt-out at any time from any list.

Regards,
Enrico Crocetti
Superintendent of Schools

https://mtsinai.unity-messaging.com/index.php

*If you get a certificate error or similar Microsoft error please ignore it*




